
Legislative Oversight And Investigations Committee Meeting Request (June 12, 2025) 

Response From The Fire Commission 

Contact: Will Spears, 502-564-8100 (ext. 59923) 

 
At the June 12, 2025 meeting of the Legislative Oversight and Investigations Committee, 

Representative Tom Smith asked how money carried over from each year is invested (video link, 

discussion starts at 41:00 and ends at 42:00). Ms. Brenda Goddard, finance director for the Fire 

Commission, provided the following information on investments. 

 

Mr. Joe McDaniel, controller for the Finance and Administration Cabinet, stated the funds are 

invested in Kentucky’s Intermediate Pool. This pool is documented in monthly reports on 

Kentucky’s investment pools, available at https://finance.ky.gov/Office-of-the-Controller/Office-

of-Financial-Management/Pages/monthly-investment-reports.aspx. 

 

The June 2025 report on Kentucky’s investment pools provides the following information: 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/live/V28CoESuuZA?si=yxf0RIAKICz6or6b&t=2460
https://www.youtube.com/live/V28CoESuuZA?si=yxf0RIAKICz6or6b&t=2460
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffinance.ky.gov%2FOffice-of-the-Controller%2FOffice-of-Financial-Management%2FPages%2Fmonthly-investment-reports.aspx&data=05%7C02%7CWill.Spears%40kylegislature.gov%7Cc01b9d7ad419455c0d6b08ddbe451b6a%7C0baa483eca00413f8294f1c8be817c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638875926223382195%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KZ5NxV9USvBSzAltYRb9a2d8Ri7%2FV209mP9O5QZCZto%3D&reserved=0
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